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Alexander Gunyon

From: Mike Denson 
Sent: 29 May 2024 16:17
To: Consultations
Subject: Policy R5 - Bread and Cheese Field

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir/ Madam  
 
I.am writing to lodge my objection to plans to build residential properties on the Bread and Cheese Field as included 
in the draft 2040 local plan.  
 
I am concerned that further development in the area will have a significantly negative impact on already 
overwhelmed local services, such as local medical facilities and educational establishments. In addition, the impact 
of additional traffic on the A28 will be detrimental.to the health and safety of residents and the environment given 
the ongoing delays caused by the level crossing in Sturry. 
 
I would be grateful if you would lodge these objections with the relevant officers. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Michael Denson  
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